
Applicant, Entering Class, Post-Graduate Data Available Online

ASCO’s “Profile of Applicants to OD Degree Programs for Fall 2017 Entering Class” is now available on
the Association’s website. This report lists the numbers of male and female applicants, the numbers
of applicants who were in-state, out-of-state or from a foreign country, applicants’ average GPA and
average Optometry Admission Test score, as well as other data.

“Profile of the 2017 Optometry Entering Class” provides similar information and can be accessed by
clicking here. Also available at the ASCO website are two reports on graduate (non-OD) and other
programs for academic year 2017-2018.

Questions about any of these reports should be e-mailed to Joanne Zuckerman, MSEd, ASCO’s
Manager of Data Services and Special Projects.

 

https://optometriceducation.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/ASCO-Profile-of-Applicants-2017.pdf
https://optometriceducation.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/ASCO-Prof-Entering-Class-2017.pdf
https://optometriceducation.org/data-surveys/survey-results-and-directories/
mailto:jzuckerman@opted.org

